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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT
REGARDING MEDIA REPORTS

This announcement is made by Fantasia Holdings Group Co., Limited (the “Company”, 

together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) to clarify certain recent media reports involving 

the Group.

Recently, the Company has noted certain media reports stating that the Company has not fully 

repaid its offshore senior notes that were due.

The Company would like to clarify that as at the date of this announcement, there is no 

delay in the repayment of the offshore senior notes issued by the Company that were already 

due. The Company’s operating performance is good with sufficient working capital and no 

liquidity issue.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution 

when dealing in the securities of the Company.
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